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Investing in our schools    

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $3.6 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades in Western Sydney. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access 
to a world class public education.  

Project overview  

As part of this investment, Winmalee High School will receive a refurbishment of the boys and girls 
bathrooms in Buildings C, K and J.  

This refurbishment includes upgrading the facilities by repainting the walls and replacing the floor 
tiles, toilet partitions, toilets, troughs, taps and lights.  

The project is in the procurement stage with works scheduled to start by mid-2025. 

More information  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the 
details below.   
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